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FoI request (Ref: 20180614/01) 

 

 

Thank you for your request for information about data the LSB holds regarding numbers of 
European lawyers practising and applying to practise in the UK. 

I regret to advise that the information you require is not held by Legal Services Board 
(LSB), however you may wish to get in touch with the Bar Standards Board (BSB) and 
Solicitors Regulation Authority (SRA) to see if they hold this information. Contact details 
can be found on the following web pages: 

BSB: www.barstandardsboard.org.uk/header-items/contact-us 

SRA: www.sra.org.uk/contact-us  

If you are dissatisfied with this response to your request for information, you have the right 
to ask for an internal review / to submit a complaint (see LSB’s Freedom of information – 
Complaints procedure). 

The reference for your request, which should be quoted in all correspondence, is: 
20180614/01.  
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